TUYỀN CHỌN ĐỀ THI HỌC Kỳ 2 TIẾNG ANH LỚP 8 CÓ ĐÁP ÁN CHI TIẾT (P2)

ĐỀ THAM KHẢO 4

I. Listening: (2pts)

I. LISTENING (2pts)

Part 1: Listen to Jan talking to Steve about getting a student travel card. Choose the best option (A, B or C). You will hear the conversation twice. $(0.25 \times 4 = 1.0 \text{ pt})$

1. Jan will need _____

- A. one photo B. two photos C. four photos D. five photos
- Photos are less expensive_____.
 A. in a photographer's shop B. in the library C. in the post office D. in the museum
 For the travel card, Jan must take _____.
- A. a letterB. her passportC. her driving licenseD. her identity card4. Jan can get a travel card from_____.

A. her college B. the travel agent's C. the tourist office. D. her house

Part 2: You will hear some information about an English course. Listen and fill in the blanks.

(0.25 x 4 = 1.0 pt)

HOLIDAY ENGLISH COURSE

Place: Oxford	
Students must be: (1)	years old or more.
Starting date: (2)	July.
Price of course: (3) £	·
College in: (4)	street.
poot onewards (2 5 ntc)	

II. Circle the correct answers: (2.5 pts)

1. Man has spent years and years trying weather patterns but it is still an inexact science.

501011001					
A. predicting		B. to predict			
C. to predicting		D. to have predicte	d		
2. Some tents	so that child	Iren and old people co	ould sleep in.		
A. was set up	B. were set up	C. set up	D. setted up		
3. An earthquake is t	:he a	sudden release of end	ergy in the Earth's crust.		
		C. result from			
-	—	t stress position from			
A. guarantee		C. Japanese			
5. Find error with	underlined parts	-	-		
Landslide has neve	r <u>occur in my region</u>	<u>since</u> 1995.			
А	B C	D			
6. The group of doc	tors has spent 8 mon	ths the side	- effects of this new		
vaccine.	-				
A. having examine	d	B. to examine			
C. examining		D. to have examined			
7. She	in that town for 20	years by the time that	at historic		
earthquake					
A. had live - occur	red	B. has lived - occur	rred		
C. had lived - occu	r	D. had lived – occu	ırred		
8. Facebook was but	ilt on the	of earlier social netw	vork sites like Myspace and		
Bebo.			• •		

III. Reading: (2.5 pts)

A. Read the paragraph carefully then circle the correct word for each space: (1.25 pt) What is pollution? Stinky stuff? Muck? Poison? Yes, all those things... and more. Some is obvious like smoke (1)...... you can see but much of it is not obvious at all. Yet you're eating it and drinking it and breathing it most of the time. And what is worse is that all this much (2) all other life on Earth. You can find pollution made by people just about (3) on the planet. Even (4)..... places like the Arctic are badly polluted by nasty Chemicals made by people. The polar bears and seals there have poisonous Chemicals made by people in their bodies and (5) do the Inuit people who live with them. These nasty things kill many animals and make others sick - including penguins in the Antarctic. They also kill people and make them ill too. There's nowhere on the planet left with no pollution; not even the bottom of the sea or high up in the air.

B. Read the passage carefully and writes it T (True) or F (False) for each statement below it: (1.25pt)

SIGN LANGUAGE.

Because deaf people cannot hear, they have special ways of communicating. For example, they can learn to understand what someone is saying by looking at the mouth of the speaker. This is called lipreading. Also, speaking is very difficult for the deaf, because they cannot hear their own voices. However, it is possible with special training. According to many deaf people all around the world, the most practical and popular way of communicating is with sign language.

In many ways, sign language is similar to spoken language. The words of sign language are made with signs, which are formed with movements of the hands, face, and body. As with words, each sign has a different meaning and can be combined to form sentences. Sign languages also have their own grammar. The alphabet of sign language is special hand signs that stand for letters; they make spelling possible. The signs combine to form a rich language that can express the same thoughts, feelings, and ideas as any spoken language. And just as people from different countries speak different languages, most countries have their own variety of sign language.

- 1. Deaf people have two main ways of communicating with others.
- 2. Deaf people often find lipreading difficult because they can't speak.
- 3. Sign language is the most widely-used method of communication.
- 4. Deaf people use hand signs to spell letters of the alphabet.
- 5. Sign language has letters, but no words.

IV. Do as directed in bracket: (3pts)

1. Mr. Smith will collect the tickets. (Rewrite, using Passive voice)

.....

2. "I come from a small town in England." (Rewrite, beginning with the words given, using Reported speech)

 \rightarrow Nick said that.....

3. We can't go to Julia's party. We're going away that weekend. (Combine sentences, using "because")

.....

4. If / I / you / I / wear / earplugs / when / go / the concert // (Write a conditional sentence type 2, using the given words)

.....

5. Write a short paragraph of about 40-50 words "How to reduce pollution?"(1pt)

ANSWER KEY

I.Listening (2pts)				
Part 1: Listen to Jan talking to Steve about getting a student travel card. Choose the best				
option (A, B or C). You		rsation twice. (0.25 x	4 = 1.0 pt)	
1. Jan will need				
A. one photo	B. two photos	C. four photo	D. five	
photos				
2. Photos are less expensiv A. in a photographer	/e			
A. in a photographer	's shop B. in	the library		
C. in the post office	C. in	the museum		
3. For the travel card, Jan	must take	·		
A. a letter	B. her passport	C. her driving licens	D. her identity	
card				
4. Jan can get a travel card	l from			
A. her college	B. the travel agent ²	's C. the tourist office	D. her house	
Part 2: You will hear son	-			
blanks.		0		
(0.25 x 4 = 1.0 pt)				
	AY ENGLISH CO	URSE		
Place: Oxford				
Students must be: (1)13	8/ thirteen years old	or more.		
Starting date: (2) 11th J	•			
Price of course: (3) $\pounds 6$	•			
College in: (4) Farley s				
II.Circle the correct a				
	· <u>-</u> ·	weather	ttoma but it is still on	
inexact science.	is and years dying	weather pa	atterns out it is still all	
		D to prodict		
A. predicting		B. to predict		
C. to predicting	41 4 1 11	D. to have predicted		
		lren and old people co	-	
		C. set up		
I I			rgy in the Earth's crust.	
A. cause by		C. result from		
		stress position from the		
A. guarantee	B. cheetah	C. Japanese	D. pioneer	
5. Find error with ur	nderlined parts			
Landslide has never occur in my region since 1995.				
А	B C	D		
6. The group of doct	tors has spent 8 mon	ths the side	- effects of this new	
vaccine.				
A. having examine	d	B. to examine		
C. examining		D. to have examined	t	
7. She in that town for 20 years by the time that historic				
earthquake				
A. had lived - occu	r	B. has lived - occurr	red	
C. had lived - occu		D. had lived – occu		
8. Facebook was built on the of earlier social network sites like Myspace and Bebo.				
A. succeed	B. successful	C. successfully	D. success	
A. Succed	D . 5000055101	C. Successfully	L. 5400035	

9. If he trash around his garden, the garden would look very nice now.
A. will throw
B. would throw
C. didn't throw
D. doesn't throw
10. At this time next month, we next to each other in the same class.
A. will sit
B. will be sit
C. will be sitting
D. sit

III. Reading: (2.5 pts)

A. Read the paragraph carefully then circle the correct word for each space: (1.25 pt) What is pollution? Stinky stuff? Muck? Poison? Yes, all those things... and more. Some is obvious like smoke (1) ______ you can see but much of it is not obvious at all. Yet you're eating it and drinking it and breathing it most of the time. And what is worse is that all this much (2) ______ all other life on Earth. You can find pollution made by people just about (3) ______ on the planet. Even (4) ______ places like the Arctic are badly polluted by nasty Chemicals made by people. The polar bears and seals there have poisonous Chemicals made by people in their bodies and (5) ______ do the Inuit people who live with them. These nasty things kill many animals and make others sick - including penguins in the Antarctic. They also kill people and make them ill too. There's nowhere on the planet left with no pollution; not even the bottom of the sea or high up in the air.

1. A. what	B. where	C. when	D. which
2. A. pollutes	B. affects	C. results	D. attracts
3. A. everywhere	B. nowhere	C. wherever	D. somewhere
4. A. remote	B. quiet	C. interesting	D. crowded
5. A. either	B. also	C. neither	D. so

B. Read the passage carefully and writes it T (True) or F (False) for each statement below it: (1.25pt)

SIGN LANGUAGE.

Because deaf people cannot hear, they have special ways of communicating. For example, they can learn to understand what someone is saying by looking at the mouth of the speaker. This is called lipreading. Also, speaking is very difficult for the deaf, because they cannot hear their own voices. However, it is possible with special training. According to many deaf people all around the world, the most practical and popular way of communicating is with sign language.

In many ways, sign language is similar to spoken language. The words of sign language are made with signs, which are formed with movements of the hands, face, and body. As with words, each sign has a different meaning and can be combined to form sentences. Sign languages also have their own grammar. The alphabet of sign language is special hand signs that stand for letters; they make spelling possible. The signs combine to form a rich language that can express the same thoughts, feelings, and ideas as any spoken language. And just as people from different countries speak different languages, most countries have their own variety of sign language.

1. Deaf people have two main ways of communicating with others. T

- 2. Deaf people often find lipreading difficult because they can't speak. F
- 3. Sign language is the most widely-used method of communication. T
- 4. Deaf people use hand signs to spell letters of the alphabet. T

5. Sign language has letters, but no words. F

IV. Do as directed in bracket: (3pts)

1. Mr. Smith will collect the tickets. (*Rewrite, using Passive voice*)

-> The tickets will be collected by Mr. Smith.

2. "I come from a small town in England." (*Rewrite, beginning with the words given, using Reported speech*)

→Nick said that *he came from a small town in England*.

3. We can't go to Julia's party. We're going away that weekend. (*Combine sentences, using "because"*)

-> We can't go to Julia's party because we're going away that weekend.

4. If / I / you / I / wear / earplugs / when / go / the concert // (*Write a conditional sentence type 2, using the given words*)

-> If I were you, I would wear earplugs when I went to the concert.

5.Write a short paragraph about 40-50 words "How to reduce pollution?"

Student's answer.

TAPESCRIPT

Part 1:

Jane: Hi, Steve

Steve: Hi, Jane. I'm going to go to London on the train. Come with me!

Jane: That is cheaper by bus.

Steve: I go to student travel card. You can get cheap train tickets with it

Jane: Well, that sounds good. How much does it cost?

Steve: The card for 6 months is 16 pounds.

Jane: So, how do I get one?

Steve: You need some photographs one for the car and one for the full.

Jane: Oh, There's a photo machine in the post office. If you use 4 photos, 3 pounds.

Steve: So, Does the one in the library? But I went to a photography shop it was cheaper.

Jane: I don't have to show my passport or my driving license, do I.

Steve: That's right, Jane. You only need a letter from your college.

Jane: I lost my teacher for one.

Steve: And then you take everything to the tourist office by the travel agents.

Jane: Great! Next time, you go to London, I'll come to you.

Part 2:

A: Dudley college.

B: oh, Hello. Could you tell me about your holiday English courses, please?

A: Yes, there were no college in Oxford.

B: It's my friend's daughter, she's 15 and comes from Poland.

A: Fine, holiday courses offer teenagers. We take students from the age of 13 but most are a little older.

A: Okay. How long is the course?

B: It begins on July 11th and finishes on the 29th. That's 3 weeks, isn't it? Do the students live in the college?

A: Not on these courses. We put the teenagers with English families in their homes. Our teachers thinks is better. That way they speak more English and learn about English life.

B: Good idea. How much does the course cost?

- A: It's 690 pounds. That's for everything
- B: And where exactly is the college?
- A: It's in the Farley street.B: How do you spell that?
- A: That's F. A. R. L. E. Y.
- B: Thanks. Could you send me a booking form?A: Certainly. What's your name, please?

ĐỀ THAM KHẢO 5

I. Listening: (2ms)				
Part I: Listen and choose the	he correct answer.			
1. How long does it take to	fly from the east to the	e west of the country?		
A. 6 hours	B. 7 hours	C. 11 hours	D. 12 hours	
2. How many National Parks are there in the country?				
A. 38	B. 18	C. 58	D. 28	
3. Which are the official language of Canada?				
A. English and French	B. Only English	C. English and Canadian	D. French	
4. What is the lowest temperature in the winter of the central country?				
A. –30	B. –20	C25	D10	
Part II: You will hear a woman on the radio reporting about a natural disaster. You will hear and				

BREAKING NEWS

complete questions. You will hear the information twice.

• Kind of n	atural disaster: (1)			
• What has been dar	naged: The (2)	, the air	port and the stadium.	
• Number of	of people hurt: over (3)_			
• What people n	eed to do: turn off all (4)		
II. Multiple choices: (2.5)				
1. The government has con	mea solu	tion to the water probler	ns of the city.	
A. up to	B. up with	C. to with	D. on to	
2. Find the word which he	as a different stress pat	tern from the others.		
A. Portuguese	B. Japanese	C. Malaysian	D. Indonesian	
3. It can't be denied that E A. cultural	nglish has become an	language of	the world.	
A. cultural	B. multicultural	C. international	D. national	
4. Households pollute wate	er sources by	waste into ponds, lake	es, and rivers.	
A. damaging	B. dumping	C. losing	D. leading	
5 is a way to communicate instantly by thought.				
A. Using social media			3. Emailing	
	C. Video chatting		g telepathy	
Side	6. At this time next m	onth, we	next to each other in the	
same class.				
A. will sit	B. will be sit	C. will be sitting	D. sit	
A. will sitB. will be sitC. will be sittingD. sit7. My friend asked meI had ever seen any unidentified flying object.				
A. if	B. whether		D. both A& B	
8. Jenny is looking forwar	d	_in her new school.		
A. to study B. study C. studying D. to studying				
9. A: Many people died in				
B: A. That's awesome!		C. That's a relief	D. That's awful!	
		C. That's a rener	D. That's awful!	
10. <u>Circle the incorrect p</u>				

She said she had read an interesting article about Artificial Intelligent yesterday.

В

С

D

III. Reading: (2.5ms)

A. Read the passage and choose the correct one to complete.

A

What is NASA?

Would you like to be an explorer? Would you like (1) ______ with future missions to other planets and outer space? Then maybe you should work for NASA. NASA is an acronym. It is a word formed from the (2) ______ letters of other words. N.A.S.A. stands for National Aeronautics and Space Administration. NASA is in charge (3) ______ exploring space. This U.S. agency was started in 1958. At that time, the United States and the Soviet Union were in a space race. Each country wanted to be the first to (4) ______ space and to put a man on the moon. NASA won the final victory on July 20, 1969, when the astronauts from Apollo 11 were the first people to (5) on the moon.

1. A. to help	B. helping	C. to helping	D. help
2. A. first	B. beginning	C. initial	D. all are correct
3. A. in	B. of	C. with	D. on
4. A. find	B. explore	C. look for	D. look up
5. A. run	B. walk	C. touch	D. drive

B. Read the passage and choose the correct answers.

Ha Tinh is a disaster-prone province in the central of Viet Nam. Since the beginning of 2015, this province has experienced three massive floods, causing devastating property damage. The floods razed thousands of homes, damaged numerous irrigation works, roads, schools and healthcare centers. Ms. Nga Tran, a local resident, recalled the last flood, "The flood in June was normal, but the one in September was awful. I had no choice but to climb up to the attic and stay there for two days." Like many other residents, all of Ms. Nga's furniture was covered in mud, some was completely damaged for having been soaked in the water for too long. But what worried her most was the loss of her rice crop. Three months after the flood, lots of farmers still struggled with finding enough food to eat. If there is no aid from the government, the situation in this province will get worse.

1	тт	<u> 1 1 1</u>	тт	m 1	•	• 10
	How many	tioods h	nas Ha	Inh	province e	experienced?
т.	110 million	1100401	ius i iu	1 11111		mperiencea.

	r · · · · · ·
A. three	B. more than three
C. only one	D. two
2. What is NOT mentioned as the results fro	m the floods?
A. loss of life	B. loss of healthcare centers
C. loss of schools	D. loss of houses
3. When was the awful flood as recalled by I	Ms. Nga Tran?
A. January	B. March
C. September	D. at the end of the year
4. How many days did Ms. Nga Tran stay in	her attic?
A. two days	B. the whole week
C. three days	D. one day
5. What was Nga's furniture covered in?	
A. mud	B. debris
C. nothing	D. water
IV. Do as directed: (3ms)	

1. The fish have died <u>because of the polluted water</u>. (*Make questions with the underlined words.*) \rightarrow

2. "I am preparing for the coming exam." said my daughter. (*Rewrite using Reported Speech*)

 \rightarrow My daughter said____

3. We / might / call / her / instead / email. (Sentence building)

 \rightarrow